
KBN COLLEGE OLD STUDENTS ASSOCIATION (KOSA) 

BUTTER MILK DISTRIBUTION  

5
th

 – 25
th

 May, 2022 

The KBN College Old Students Association (KOSA) 

continued its longstanding tradition of community service 

by organizing the Butter Milk Distribution during summer 

of this year. As in previous years, this event was aimed at 

providing refreshment to pedestrians and contributing to the 

welfare of the society.  

On 5th May, 2022 the KOSA members gathered at the 

KBN College campus to carry out the Summer Butter Milk 

Distribution event. This event will be ongoing until 25th 

May, 2022. KOSA members distributed freshly prepared and 

chilled buttermilk to pedestrians passing by the college. This 

event not only provided physical relief from the scorching 

summer heat but also facilitated positive interactions 

between KOSA members and the local community. KOSA 

extends its heartfelt gratitude to all the volunteers and 

supporters who contributed to the success of this event. 
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